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AOAO Kanaloa at Kona 

1. All Kanaloa owners are welcome to participate in discussions at all Kanaloa Board Meetings.  
                          

2. The Association will make available a teleconferencing platform such as Zoom for Board meetings 

whenever possible to accommodate those owners unable to attend in person.

3. Owners joining the meeting remotely will be allowed to ask questions or make remarks using the chat 
function of Zoom or a similar written communication tool with other teleconferencing platforms. They 

shall provide their name and unit number.

4. To speed up the meeting and avoid a few owners dominating the conversation, owners should condense 

all questions and remarks for each subject into just one message.  A more open forum will happen at the 

end of the meeting.

5. Questions and remarks on a subject will be collected by a person in attendance who will present them to 

the Board for consideration before a Board vote on any matter.

The rules were written in compliance with Hawaii Revised Statutes 514B-125(a)(b) – Board Meetings: 
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